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4/19/2005

Teel, Leasha
From: Ray, Lynn [Lynn.Ray@qwest.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 12:25 PM
To: leasha.teel@psc.mo.gov
Subject: RE: Qwest Communications Corp. IXC

Leasha,
 
The total Qwest Communications International Inc. (QCII) revenues for 2004 are $13,809,000,000.
 
Please put this information on your spreadsheets for the following reports:
 
Qwest Communications Corporation (CLEC and IXC)
Qwest Interprise America, Inc. (CLEC)
 
Is there anything more that I need to provide to you?
 
Next year I will include this information on the report for you.
 
Thank you,
 

-----Original Message-----
From: leasha.teel@psc.mo.gov [mailto:leasha.teel@psc.mo.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 9:22 AM
To: Ray, Lynn
Subject: RE: Qwest Communications Corp. IXC
 
If you would please provide the revenues for QCII for me and I will put that information on our 
spreadsheet. Thanks!
 
From: Ray, Lynn [mailto:Lynn.Ray@qwest.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 11:05 AM
To: leasha.teel@psc.mo.gov
Subject: RE: Qwest Communications Corp. IXC

Leasha,
 
Last year when we filed our Annual Reports for Qwest Communications Corporation (both IXC and 
CLEC) we explained to Janis Fischer that Qwest Communications Corporation is a subsidiary of 
Qwest Communications International Inc. (QCII) and does not separately publish its revenues in an 
SEC 10-K.  Its revenues are included in the total QCII published revenues.  We offered to provide the 
total QCII revenues, but were told that was not necessary and that the explanation would be included 
with our annual report submission. 
 
This explanation also applies to Qwest Interprise America, Inc. which is also a subsidiary of 
Communications International, Inc.
 
If you would like the total revenues for QCII, I would be happy to provide them.
 
 
 

-----Original Message-----
From: leasha.teel@psc.mo.gov [mailto:leasha.teel@psc.mo.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 8:42 AM
To: Ray, Lynn
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Subject: Qwest Communications Corp. IXC
 
 

Thank you for submitting your Interexchange Telecommunications Carrier Annual Report to 
the Missouri Public Service Commission.  I have reviewed the report and the annual report is 
omitting Total Company Revenues.  This information needs to be submitted in order to have 
completely filed your annual report for this year.  If it is preferred that information be 
confidential you may submitted it confidentially.  I have attached the Annual Report cover 
letter detailing the highly confidential requirements.

Please feel free to email or call with any questions you have. 

Sincerely, 

 

<<AR2004_Cover_Letter.pdf>> 

Leasha Teel 
Regulatory Utility Auditor 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
1845 Borman Court 
St. Louis, MO 63146 
(314) 340-4680 ext. 229 
Fax: (314) 340-4668 
email: leashateel@psc.mo.gov 

 


